
I have lived in London for over 20 years....I think this fireworks ban is crazy why are we letting all 
these  complaining people rule the world.....we might as well ban all the fun ...what is 3 or 4 times a year 
really hurt  ....we have been having a Canada day party plus fireworks show for over 5 years everyone in 
the neighborhood comes out to enjoy it.....we have never had any issues or accidents we are safe and 
clean up after.....I just think letting all this people take away all the things people love is ridiculous....it's 
not goin to stop the teenagers from doing it....why don't we outlaw backyard parties next .....let's 
become the boring city with  all the rules  and take away from those who enjoy fireworks and want to 
share their enjoyment of them with their kids family and friends. 
Tina Miller 


